Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The City of Longwood announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 18, 2023, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: In-Person at the Longwood Community Building, 200 W Warren Avenue, Longwood, FL 32750 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A public meeting will be held regarding project plans on East Church Avenue between Ronald Reagan Boulevard and US 17/92. 
The purpose of this project is to enhance connectivity and accessibility, create a safe and supportive environment for walking and biking, and create a multi-modal vision and plan that supports the City’s Economic Development initiatives. The public meeting is being held to present information and receive community feedback.
Participants may attend in person by going to the Longwood Community Building anytime between 5:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. to view a looping presentation and project displays, speak with project team members, and provide comments. 
The City of Longwood will not exclude from participation in, deny the benefits of, or subject to discrimination anyone on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, religion, income or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jammie Tackett, Title VI / Non-Discrimination Coordinator, by phone at (407) 263-2384 or via email at Jtackett@Longwoodfl.org
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not Applicable.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: ADA Coordinator at (407) 263-2395. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Eric Nagowski at (407) 263-2395 or by email at Enagowski@Longwoodfl.org.
